STANFORD UNIVERSITY STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305

CENTER FOR COMPUTER RESEARCH IN MUSIC AND ACOUSTICS ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE LABORATORY

Telephone: 415-497-4971

18 April 1978

Mr. Yohei Nagai Manager Electro-Acoustic Lab Yamaha 10-1, Nakazawa-Cho P.O. Box 1 Hamamatsu, JAPAN

Dear Yohei:

Thank you very much for the letter. I assume that my leg is healing, however, I won't know for sure until an appointment at the clinic later this week.

I certainly will take your suggestion and contact Mr. Mochida immediately regarding my coming to Japan. The report that we received is very encouraging and I would like to see first hand the prototype instrument.

Thanks again and I hope to be seeing you soon.

Best wishes,

John M. Chowning Adjunct Professor of Music

JMC:patte